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November 11,2020

NOTICE 

Dear Rise Family &Friends,
Beginning December 1st, 2020 there will be changes to our center support schedule due to the upcoming holiday season.
Date for the holiday season are as follows: 

On December 24th,2020 and January 31st, 2020 we will be closing our center at 6pm.

On December 25th, 2020, 26th,2020 and January 1st2021 our center and services will be closed.
We hope to continue our excellent relationship with our families and clients by assisting you with your support needs by keeping the lines of communication open regarding updates and changes to our services.
We hope that this will allow for alternative planning for your family’s needs over the holiday season. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Mcleod 
C.E.O of Rise Respite Resource Solutions Inc.
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